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Child Bit By Dog in Bern

A 5-year-old girl is apparently ok after being bitten by a dog last Thursday.

According to the Nemaha County Sheriff's office, it happened around 4:30 that afternoon, in the 200
block of Jilson, in Bern.

The child did require medical treatment following the incident.

The dog that bit her remains unidentified and authorities are continuing their investigation and
search for the dog.



